
Dear Trustee Rizzo,  
 

Per TCDSB policy, a school can only be surveyed every 3 years. At this 
time, only 2 have passed. Beyond that, I have concerns about getting rid of 
a program that is essential to student success in a multilingual world. 
 

I hope that at tomorrow's board meeting you will not be supporting the 
motion by Trustee Di Giorgio that is in favor of dropping the International 
Languages program.  
 

Sincerely, 
 

Zorana 
 


